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Fwd: EI dorado hills development

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> Tue, Ju115, 2014 at 1:39 PM
To: Rommel Pabalinas <rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>, Charlene lim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

---- Forwarded message ----­
From: <jjcaputo@pacbell.net>
Date: Tue, Jul 15, 2014 at 12:32 PM
Subject: EI dorado hills development
To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

Planning Commission Representative,
I am inquiring about the recent decision to re-zone the EI Dorado Hills Town Center Condominiums to high
density apartments. I am perplexed as to the decision. While EID has notified EI Dorado County residents of
significant drought conditions and implemented mandatory water restriction requirements, the planning
commission has approved the re-zoning of lower density housing to high density apartments. This does not
make any sense.
While 80 percent of Califomia struggles with severe drought conditions, the prospect for future and increasing
drought conditions seems high. Re-zoning of land such as in EI Dorado Town Center and pressure from
developers in EI Dorado County to build is conceming.
I want to protect our water resources, the small farmers of EI Dorado County and the rural environment.
Patricia
EI Dorado Hills

Sent from my iPad

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information,
and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the
intended recipient or entity is prohibited.
If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete

the material from your system.
Thank you.
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